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TOPSAIL SIGHTINGS  

 December 2015 

Message From 
The  

Commanderõs 
Cabin  

           New River Sail & Power Squadron 

A Unit of United States Power SquadronsÈ 
Sail and Power Boating ð District 27 

. . . ñAmericaôs Boating Clubò 

***Upcoming Squadron Events*** 

December  

25- Merry Christmas  

 

 

 

 

 

January 

1ð New Years Day  

9ð D27 training in Cary  

16ð Change of Watch at  

       Topsail Shrimp House  

 

I hope everyone had a good   
Thanksgiving and are now getting 
ready for Christmas. We had a great 
Christmas party at Jan and Kathleen's 
home with great food and plenty to 
eat. The gift exchange was a lot of 
fun and the gifts were really great. I 
would especially like to thank Jan 
and Kathleen for opening their   
beautiful home to us.  
     
Our next event will be our Change of 
Watch on the 16 January 2016. We 
will be getting more information out 
in the near future with the cost and 
time. It will be held at the Topsail 
Shrimp House on Topsail Island. 
     
The river cleanup in November was 
very successful and we picked up a 
lot of trash. I would like to thank 
Bobby Redic for chairing the event 
and Mike Sacco, Doug Bunting, and 
Jack Schmidt with his son and  
grandson for helping with the    
cleanup. 
     
I would like to thank everyone for 
their donations to our food drive this 
year. Itôs a good feeling knowing that 
some families in our local area will 
have food on their tables and help 
them have a Merry Christmas. 
    
On  9 January 2016 the District 27     
Training will be held in Cary and 
Roseann and I will be attending. Let 
me know if anyone else is going and 
be sure to register with the District. 
     
I think our year has been a successful 
and fun one. I am looking forward to 
next year and to have more           
accomplishments and great events.  

 
I wish everyone a Merry       
Christmas and a Happy New 

Year!   
 
 
 
 
Cdr John D. Wooley, P 

 

From  The Executive Officer  

I hope everyone has a Merry and Blessed Christmas.  
 

We had a safety boat and one decorated boat in the Jacksonville         
Flotilla. My son entered a boat with the theme of a Charlie Brown 
Christmas.  There will be a couple of pictures in the newsletter. I look 
forward to next year and have some ideas on how we can get new    
members.  

 

We had a good turnout for the New River cleanup. A big thank you to 
Mike, Doug, Bobby, John, my son and grandson for helping with the  
river cleanup. We found tires, furniture, athletic equipment as well as 
typical garbage.  

My wish for the New Year is that  

all of you have a  prosperous and healthy one!  

 
 
 
 
 
Lt/C Jack Schmidt,  P  
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Meet The Bridge  
Commander: 

   Cdr John D Wooley, P 

   315 Preston Rd 

    Jacksonville, NC 28540 

    (910) 346-2588 

 

Executive Officer: 

   Lt/C Jack Schmidt,  P 

   409 Sharon Way 

   Jacksonville, NC 28546 

   (910) 347-3964 

    

Educational Officer: 

   Lt/C Karl (Toad) Gable, SN 

   979 Chadwick Shores Dr 

   Sneads Ferry, NC 28460 

   (910) 327-1276 

 

Administrative Officer: 

   Lt/C Rebecca Bunting, S 

    205 Silver Creek Loop 

    Sneads Ferry, NC 28460 

    (815) 674-2832 

     

Secretary: 

   Lt/C Dauna Gable, AP 

   979 Chadwick Shores Dr 

   Sneads Ferry, NC 28460 

   (910) 327-1276 

 

Treasurer: 

   Lt/C Roseann Wooley, S 

   315 Preston Rd 

   Jacksonville, NC 28540 

   (910) 346-2588 

 

From the Administrative Officer  

Jan and Kathleen, thank you so much for opening up your wonderful waterfront 
home and hosting the 2015 NRSPS Christmas party.  Your house is so beautifully 
decorated and the turkey and ham were great as well as the rest of the pot luck. 
Everything was perfect and I really enjoyed the night!  Thanks for all you did and 
also big thanks to everyone who attended and brought side dishes. You made this 
party lively and wonderful.  

We definitely need to plan on a pool party for next year and just let me know 
when you get that apartment finished above the garage and I'll come rent it from 
you, the view is spectacular! 

 

Merry Christmas to all! 
Lt/C Becky Bunting, S 

Merry Christmas to all!  What fun we had at our NRSPS Christmas Party-------
yummy food, beautiful home, funky exchange gifts, lots of hugs and laughs, 
awesome ICW setting, friend time, super hosts, and the best Sangria in NC!  
Thanks Kathleen and Jan!  

I am very happy to report we made $500 on our 2015 Attractions Books sales.  
(still a few left)  THANK YOU to all who helped make this fundraiser so suc-
cessful. Sending a big cheer to our super salespeople and the books they sold:  
Gable ï 13, Schmidt ï 7, Wooley ï 5, Romanovich ï 5, Redic ï 4,                  
Erik Gable ï 3, Hall ï 2, Daugherty ï 2, Read ï 2, Palmer ï 2, Wilson ï 2,   
Becky Bunting ï 1!  WOO HOO!!!!! You all rock!  

Since this is our last newsletter of 2015 I would like to thank all of you for your 
kindness and help to me while performing the squadron secretarial duties for 
many years.   

My new hat next year will be treasurer.  When you start following your New 
Yearôs resolution to óclean things outô PLEASE save all your stuff for our 
NRSPS Yard Sale in the spring.  Call me if you are having storage problems for 
the goodies you will be donating to our squadron yard sale.  Do you know   
someone who is moving and needs to get rid of things or do you have a friend 
who had a sale but still has stuff and doesnôt know what to do with it?  Collect it 
for our 2016 NRSPS Yard Sale!  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
 

Lt/C Dauna Gable, AP   

        From the Secretary  
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From The Educational Officer  The SEO Sezé 

I hope that you all have been good and that Santa will make his visit a positive one. It really seems like last 
Christmas was just a few weeks ago ðwhew! 

I have postulated that the speed that time moves is directly proportional to the age of the person keeping the 
time.  A 20 year oldôs time moves at half the speed of a 40 year old etc., etc. By the time you are 80 a year is 
seemingly only 6 months.  I would be anxious to hear your thoughts on this postulation. 

The Education department has been quiet, however, on the 17th of December Buddy and I will administer the 
ABC exam to 20+ students in the Marine Technologies Department at Dixon High School.  Ray Swaney is 
one of our members and he heads up that department.  He is in the process of becoming ñInstructor Qualifiedò 
which will allow him to administer the exams himself. 

It has been a good year for NRSPS.  Thank you Commander Wooley for your leadership.  Good luck to the 
new bridge that will be installed in January for 2016. 

As the SEO and Buddy the ASEO in 2016, please let us know what you would like to do educationally.  

Good health, fair winds and  

following seas for 2016. 

 

Lt/C Karl (Toad) Gable, SN 

 

Great job on the 2015 Jacksonville Christmas Flotilla! 

Thanks to all who participated in this event. 
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CAROLINA  

   SKIFF 

Highway 210 W  (Four Corners)  

PO Box 849, Sneads Ferry, NC 28460  

(910) 327-2831 / 2088 

 RiverWorks at  

Sturgeon City 
www.sturgeoncity.org  

 

 A proud partner of: 

New River Sail & 
Power Squadron for boating skills 
education. 

  

  

Executive Meeting Executive Meeting 

Executive Meeting 

I hope everyone enjoyed the Christmas Party at 

the home of Jan and Kathleen.  It was a great time 

and they have a beautiful home. It is always good 

to have a pot luck as we always have a wide     

variety of food. 

John Wooley and Jack Schmidt took the food that 

was purchased for the Food Drive to the Food  

Lion on Gumbranch Road.  Even though they 

took the food in a boat and had our banner on the 

side of the boat, they were not interviewed by the 

news anchors.  There was quite a bit of food pur-

chased with the $137.00 that was collected. 

I am looking forward to our Change of Watch on 

16 January and I hope everyone is able to attend. 

As always "Remember to support our sponsors or 

they will not support us." 

 

Merry Christmas to All! 
 
Lt/C Roseann Wooley, S 
 
 

 

From The Treasurer  

 
 
 
 

1. An ebb tide can also be called a _____? 

2. The difference between True and Magnetic  is?         

3. Is variation labeled East or West? 

Toadôs Trivia 

TO MY NRSPS FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

I wish to say thank you to all who 
called, sent cards or facebook  

 messages regarding the loss of my mother. 
Your sentiments and prayers have been a great 

help to me.  I love you all.  God bless. 

Donna Wilson 
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Pictures from the Christmas Party 


